
 
 

Wednesday, August 25, 2021 

 

 

Elizabeth Hundley 

Livingston County Clerk 

200 E. Grand River Ave 

Howell, MI 48843 

 

RE: Appointment to County Board of Canvassers 

 

Dear Clerk Hundley,  

 

Per your request, below is a list of three individuals to consider for the appointment opening in 

October of 2021 to the Livingston County Board of Canvassers:  

 

• Jane Cartwright 

• Joan Runyan 

• Jeffery Wiggins 

 

If you need contact information for any of the above candidates, please do not hesitate to let me 

know.  

 

Sincerely,  

Meghan Reckling 

Chair, Livingston County Republican Party 


